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Secretary of Commission
Attn: Docketing and Service Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.

Dear Sir:

I write from the stand point of a senior citizen who
lives within a fif ty mile radius of a Nuclear Power Plant
and one who wishes there were more of them.

Our now polluted atmosphere needs all the relief it can
get from its present overload of sulfur and nitrogen compounds.
Every kilowatt of electricity used that has been generated by
nuclear power means less pollution of our atmosphere. With-
holding consent to the low level testing of Seabrook seems to
me to be dot in the best interest of our country. I urge you
to adopt the new rule that permits low power testing of new

s Nuclear Power Plants.

Sincerely,
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Charles G. Stewart
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